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Information 

 
BATON ROUGE – Over the last few weeks, there have been several reports about OGB that 
contain inaccurate information. It’s important that OGB’s 230,000 members understand the health 
care options available to them so they can make the right choice.  The Office of Group Benefits has 
put together a document that addresses some of the most commonly reported myths.  Click here to 
read it. We encourage anyone who would like more information to visit the OGB web page at 
www.annualenrollment.groupbenefits.org and review the available information on annual enrollment 
and the benefit options for 2015.  
 
Please follow us on Twitter: 
@LouisianaDOA 
@OGBLouisiana 
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